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health will continue to improve. I might
mention that my colleague from Hastings-
Frontenac (Hon. Mr. White) who spoke a
few moments ago, was stricken shortly be-
fore we adjourned for the summer recess.
When I visited him in hospital a few times,
I feared he would not be back with us for a
long time, but having heard him speak today,
I am sure honourable senators are confident
that he has fully recovered. We welcome his
return. The honourable gentleman from Hali-
fax-Dartmouth (Hon. Mr. Isnor) was also ab-
sent through illness for some time. He is
with us today, and I hope he has fully re-
covered. I also note that my friend, the
senator from Regina (Hon. Mr. Wood) is back
with us today. We welcome him also. If I
have overlooked anyone, I ask to be for-
given.
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Council P.C. 1961-1085, dated July 24, 1961,
approving same. (English text).
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50 of the Statutes of 1955. (English text).

Report of the National Film Board of
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